
CAW LOCAL 2301 HUMAN 
RIGHTS COMMITTEE 

 
ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 

FOR A NEW MEMBER 
 

After many years of service, Brother Rupi Mittal is stepping 
aside to allow a new member to be trained for the Human 
Rights Committee.  As he prepares for his eventual 
retirement, we would like to thank Rupi for his dedication and 
hard work promoting Human Rights in our workplace and in 
the community. 
 
Please send a written expression of your interest to the 
Union hall.  In your role on the Human Rights Committee you 
will be assisting and supporting our members with Human 
Rights issues, in accordance with CAW Policy, our Joint 
Human Rights Policy and BC Human Rights Law.   
 
Applications will be accepted until 12 noon on January 24, 
2011.   
 

 

 

 

 

Issued by CAW Local 2301. 
January 10th, 2011. 
 

 


